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Shown here is Lauda Air’s newest Boeing 737-700, which the Vienna-based airline flew home on June 21st. It is
the second 737-700 for Lauda Air. The aircraft will be used on scheduled and chartered services within Europe.
Lauda Air already operates two other Next-Generation models, the 737-600 and 737-800, as well as 737-300s
and -400s, and Boeing twin-aisle models, the 777-200 and the 767-300ER.

The 737's proven performance record, spacious new interiors, low operating costs and operational flexibility
have made it a popular choice for successful airlines throughout the world.
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